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The RSA is pleased to offer three (3) $1,000.00+ scholarship awards to 
graduating high school students who are furthering their education in 
2023. As in every year, the awards are enhanced by our 50/50 Scholarship 
Enhancement Raffle (p10), and on occasion, generous donations from 
RSA members. 

To be eligible, candidate must be a child, stepchild or grandchild of an 
RSA member in good standing for 2021, 2022 and 2023. Candidate must 
be a 2023 High School graduate who is enrolled in an institution of further 
education (i.e. College, University, Trade School). The course of study must 
be for a minimum of one (1) year. Sergeants who retire in 2022 and 2023 and 

join the RSA in the same year are also eligible. Please complete the application below and forward it 
with a copy of the letter of acceptance from the school, to: Second VP Anthony Nostramo 6 Redwood 
Drive, Dix Hills, NY 11746

Please do not send certified, we will not pick it up at the post office. Regular U.S. mail reaches us. 
Winners drawn by lot in June 2023. Questions should be directed to Second VP Anthony Nostramo 
at 917-750-6486.

The RSA is pleased to offer three (3) $1,000.00+ scholarship awards 
to graduating high school students who are furthering their 
education in 2024. As in every year, the awards are enhanced by 
our 50/50 Scholarship Raffle and on occasion , generous donations 
from RSA members. 

Please note that in 2023 we awarded three (3) $4600.00 scholarship 
awards.

To be eligible , candidate must be a child, stepchils, or grandchild, of an RSA member in 
good standing for 2022, 2023, 2024. Candidate must be a 2024 High School graduate  who 
is enrolled in an institution of further education (i.e. College, University, Trade School). The 
course of study must be for a minimum of one (1) year. Sergeants who retire in 2023 and 
2024 and join the RSA in the same year are also eligible. 

Please complete the application below and forward it with a copy of the letter of acceptance 
from the school to: Second VP Anthony T. Nostramo, 6 Redwood Drive, Dix Hills, N.Y. 11746.

Please do not send certified, we will not pick it up at the Post Office. Regular U.S. mail 
reaches us.

Winners drawn by lot in June 2024. Questions should be directed to Second VP Anthony 
T. Nostramo at 917-750-6486.              


